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Olivia Dias

From: Nel Osborn <nelosborn@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 8, 2021 9:42 AM

To: Olivia Dias

Subject: Wren Heights

Hello Olivia, 

 

I received the change of land use document, but cannot see exactly where the proposed change will be made. 

My address is 598 Salem Heights Ave S.,  Parcel # 083W04AD90009.  I cannot tell if the proposed change will be a 

driveway off of Salem Heights which has the potential of headlights shining into my living area. 
Is there anyway I can see a drawing of this proposal that makes to me? 

I am glad that no more trees will be removed as this has been more than a little heartbreaking.   
Thanks in advance, 
 

Nel Osborn 


